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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: duncan macdougall
Date: 8/5/2008 9:39:06 AM
Subject: Re: 100 Federal st

Good morning,
Your plan of action has been approved.  As per your plan the building will be ready for reinspection September 1st.
Thank you,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> duncan macdougall <duncanmacd@hotmail.com> 08/05 9:09 AM >>>

Mr. Wallace,
 
I appologize for not getting this to you sooner. My property at 100 federal St. was inspected back in June by David Kenney and 
three issues were found. Two have been remedied. I am just waiting for my contractor to have time to switch the basement door out 
with a fire door. He has said it will be done by the end of this month, August. 
I appreciate your patience and will have this taken care of promptly. 
Thanks,
 
Duncan MacDougall
_________________________________________________________________
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